
City Council – A Report from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

Executive Commentary 

On behalf of the Executive I would like to thank the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee for their thorough inquiry in such a relatively short timescale. 

As the “premier debating chamber outside Westminster” there is a need to ensure that City Council 

meetings have real honest debates and bring items of substance for discussion.  

Unlike a traditional scrutiny report, there are no recommendations in this report, but instead a 

series of proposals for consideration by myself as Leader and CBM. The debate at held at Council on 

5th April will provide further information for consideration.  

I welcome this report and I am looking forward to a constructive and lively debate around the 

actions suggested. 

 

Cllr John Clancy  

Leader of the Council 
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